Titan Touchdown Club (TTC) Meeting
April 15, 2024

In Attendance: Jori Davis, Larry Thompson, Tony Compton, Matt Diediker, Paul Lockhart, Lori Kaemmer, Michelle Engstrom, Kelly Matter, and Wendy Schwartz-Mix
Absent: Emily Panzica and Steve Meyer 
The meeting was called to order by President Jori Davis at 7:01 pm.
Today’s agenda was reviewed. A few changes were made. A motion to approve the agenda was by Wendy and seconded by Matt. All in favor. None opposed.
The March meeting minutes were reviewed. A motion to approve the March meeting 
Minutes was made by Michelle and seconded by Tony. All in favor. None opposed.
Treasurer’s Report:
Current balance is $4,634.46. Two checks were deposited. 
There is one outstanding BSN invoice about Tartan beanies. Lori and Matt said that it was paid a long time ago. Matt will contact the representative from BSN. Tony will share the document with Matt. 
Tony had a few questions about the Oakdale parade regarding the local tv coverage and a statement about Tartan football. 
Coach’s Report:
Coach Diediker has receipts from last weekend coaches’ clinic. The total cost was $896.78 for the whole retreat.  
Game One is the new sales company for Tartan High School. Matt contacted the new representative. 
The Basketball Tournament Fundraiser will be May 18th-19th.  Matt will have students for gym set up. TTC is in charge of the concessions at both places. Concessions will be in the booth on the football field at Tartan. The games are from 8-4ish. Concessions will be sold from around those times. Players, Honor Society students and parents are able to volunteer for this event.
The Golf Tournament Fundraiser is on June 7th.
Matt got several new sponsors for the golf tournament. We are still looking for more sponsors. 
SDSU is still in the planning phase. The players are starting to commit to the trip. Matt is going to start talking to the parents to talk about the financial commitment and the player’s role and responsibilities before and after the camp. 
OAA might sponsor the new scoreboard in the super anchor spot. Matt and Tony discussed the costs for the sponsors. They might take 2 spots on the scoreboard. Trevor, the new Athletics Director, would like to meet with OAA and discuss the partnership. 
Other Business: Jori talked about how they gave seniors football helmet shaped signs for their yard at her previous school. They were given to the families at the beginning of the year barbeque. She is going to look more into this. Tartan makes banners and gives seniors real helmets at the banquet. 
Jori was wondering about football apparel for parents to buy. Tartan apparel is sold at the concession stand for parents/students to buy. New apparel must be ordered in the spring to get it in time for football. Matt will talk to the new vendor about apparel. 
Our next meeting will be on May 13 at 7:00 at the Tartan High School Media Center.
Matt made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Tony seconded.
All in favor. None opposed.
Meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm.

